
 

 

 

01 December 2023 
 

Christmas Services @ St Aidan’s Church  
Tuesday 19th December 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 19th December 2023 we will be holding our Christmas services at St Aidan’s Church, in 
Wheatley Hills, opposite the Tesco Express. Rev Priestley has very kindly allowed us to return to 
the church for our service and will be involved in retelling the Christmas story.  
 
The services will take place at: 
Year 1 and 2 at 9:30am 
Year 5 and 6 at 10:15am 
Year 3 and 4 at 11:00am  
 
We will be walking to the church and back to school after the services. Please ensure that your 
child wears a coat and sensible shoes on this day.  
 
Year 1 and 2 parents are invited to wait on school grounds when they drop their children off and 
walk with them to the church after registration. If any parents are able to walk with us to and from 
the church, please inform your child’s class teacher. Parents from Years 3 to 6 who would like to 
walk with the children will need to meet the class teacher at the Armthorpe Road gate 15 minutes 
prior.  
 
Our Christmas service will focus on retelling the Christmas story, as well as singing some festive 
songs.  
 
All children will be able to attend the trip as we have local visit permission for them. If you do not 
want your child to attend for other reasons, please let your child’s class teacher know.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Smithard 
Vice Principal 


